
 

  

GARDENING AT NURSERY 
 

 
 
 
Parents,  
 
 Would you and your child be interested in 
helping us to plant in our garden?  We would like 
your help with our planters and hanging baskets. 
 
 
This will take place on Thursday 11th October and 
Thursday 18th October at 1.30p.m. immediately 
after your child finishes school. 
 
 
 
 If you are interested please give your name to 
Cathy before that date. 

      


